# WASATCH HILLS TENNIS CENTER

# BUBBLE REPLACEMENT PROJECT

Dear Friends, Community Supporters, Tennis Lovers, and Donors:

This report has been prepared to thank our amazing donors and to encourage everyone to help make this community recreation project a reality. The update includes all gifts to the campaign as of Valentine's Day 2021 for the urgently needed, new year-round bubble at Wasatch Hills Tennis Center, aka Coach Mike's. There are over 60 kind donors listed in this report and their gifts total more than \$300,000. We are also grateful for the generous \$300,000 challenge grant by The George S. and Dolores Doré Eccles Foundation.

Adding the matching grant, the gifts listed in this report, and donations previously made to the Coach Mike's Friends of Public Tennis Foundation, a 501(c)(3), this community campaign has been a phenomenal success. However, we still have a ways to go. Your help is needed to reach \$1.1 million to complete the project.

Consequently, we humbly call on you to help push this **important bubble-replacement project to the finish line**. The result will be uninterrupted indoor tennis year-round, a project that will serve our entire community, including underserved youth, and a state-of-the art solution to the outdated and leaking bubble. A new bubble willcomplement the new clubhouse under construction. (The clubhouse was funded by Salt Lake County ZAP recreational funds and private contributions.)

Please, one and all, let's go for it! The time, the situation, the place, and the need—they are all now. Your gifts will bring this worthy project to a grand, timely conclusion. Spencer Marchant, his staff, and the campaign committee have launched **100+**, **100**, **\$100,000+** to encourage you and your friends to make this goal a reality.



100+ DONORS



**100 DAYS** 



100,000+ DOLLARS



We need 100+ donors in the next 100 days to make gifts and pledges totaling \$100,000+. All donations are tax deductible.

If there are any omissions or errors in this report or if you want more information, please notify Spencer Marchant at (801) 898-3849, wasatchhillstennis@gmail.com or by visiting www.libertyhillstennis.com/donate. Updated reports will follow.

From the bottom of, the top of, and all around our hearts, we thank you!

# **Current Donors**

# \$100,000 AND ABOVE

Bruce and Vera Wood

\$50,000 - \$99,999

Eric and Chandra Bergeson Dwight and Rosemary Marchant

\$25,000 - \$49,999

Pat and Hank Hemingway

\$10,000 - \$24,999

\$5,000 - \$9,999

Sara and Roger Boyer Mike and Nams Handlon Liberty Hills Tennis Michele Mattsson and Ben Wilson Youth Tennis Foundation

# \$2,500 - \$4,999

Anderson-Hatch Foundation
Jane and Nitin Chandramouli
Tim and Candace Dee
Allison and Scott Kendell
Michelle and Spencer Marchant
Jennifer and Dave Parkin
M'Lisa and Matthew Steiner
Youth Tennis Foundation

## \$1,000 - \$2,499

Andrew and Cathy Bliss
Liz and Tom Carlson
Alan and Jodeane Condrat
Tom Hammond
Akiko Hare
Jane and Richard (Dick) Hinckley
Kate and Derek Mattsson
Mary and Mike Mattsson
Brent and Anne Maxfield
Sharon and Ed McGough
Nancy and David McNally
Wayne Peterson
Nathan and Michelle Wilcox

#### \$500 - \$999

Kelli and Rob Hall
David "Papa Dave" Jackson
Marchant Team; Utah Mortgage
Jim Quan
Leo Sotiriou
Tracey Valentine
Paul Werner
Dave Wirthlin

## \$250 - \$499

Kristina Esham Chandi and Roston Hurd Marchant Brothers Laurie (Pisani) Summers

## **UP TO \$249**

Suzy Barton Diane Blackburn Matty Branch Christie Brightwell Ann Chenoweth Kim Cronin David and Karen Dee Karen Edson Adrienne Heinz James and Margaret Houghton Thanh Huvnh Sharon Kern Skve Krhone Adam and Meggin Marchant Bryan and Jordan Marchant Greg and Susan Marchant Russ and Mary Ann Marchant Sean and Angie Marchant Larry Richie Sherron Smith Sheila Steiner Dalynn Thomas Paula Wagstaff Cami Weaver



